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CALL FOR AUTHORS AND SUBSCRIBERS TO "INSECTA MIINDI" 

This is the first issue of a new series, Insecta M u n d i  which has been 
started for the publication of short papers on insect taxonomy. This first 
issue of the publication is being mailed to subscribers in January, 1985. 
It contains, as you can see, a variety of articles, including those on 
Lepidoptera, Coleoptera, Hymenoptera, and Neuroptera. In keeping with its 
name, Insects of the World, the areas covered in these papers include not 
only the United States, but Mexico, the West Indies, Australia, Europe, and 
Africa. 

We are providing this publishing outlet for systematists publishing on the 
taxonomy and biology of insects and spiders who are: 

-Tired of page charges 

-Tired of waiting a year or more for publication 

-Tired of writing papers that must please the editor's "peer 
group" reviewers 

Assuming you belong to this group of systematists, why not try publishing 
in INSECTA MUNDI? Send us a paper today and it will be published within 90 
days! 

We have a book of instructions and sample formats which will help you in 
the preparation of a paper for the series. Articles do not have to have 
right margin justification, as are those in this issue, but if possible, it 
adds to the appearance of the page. 

P l e a s e  note: we expect authors to have their paper reviewed by their col- 
leagues before it is submitted to us. These reviewers are to be acknow- 
ledged in the paper. Therefore, we consider this publication to have full 
peer group review and meet the requirements of most institutions as a fully 
refereed publication. 

In addition to formal papers, we will include research notices, requests 
for study specimens, news of activities of individuals and institutions, 
and certain book reviews. 

More details are given in the masthead (inside front cover) of this issue. 
If you have any questions not answered in this issue, please write or call 
one of the following at: FLORIDA STATE COLLECTION OF ARTHROPODS, P.O. BOX 
1269, GAINESVILLE, FLORIDA 32602, USA. (Phone 904-372-3505.) 

Board of Editors : -- 
Ross H. Arnett, Jr. 
Virendra Gupta 
John B. Heppner 
Lionel A. Stange 
Michael C.Thomas 
Robert E. Woodruff 

P.S.: This publication is not supported by any agency or society. We are 
entirely dependent on subscriptions for its publication. Therefore, we hope 
you will wish to subscribe, and ask your library to subscribe. The cost per 
volume (not year) is $25.00 for approximately 288 text pages. Please send 
subscription orders and payment to: FLORA & FAUNA PUBLICATIONS, 4300 NW 
23rd Avenue, Suite 100, Gainesville, FL 32606, USA. 
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